
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stations Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Construction 
Zone 

 
BYO 

Mac N Cheese 
Bar 

 
 

Classic American Mac n 
cheese 
White Cheddar Mac 
 
Grilled chicken 
Beef crumble 
Bacon bits 
Ham 
Roasted veggies 
Steamed broccoli or peas 

Classic American Mac n 
cheese 
White Cheddar Mac 
 
Grilled chicken 
Beef crumble 
Bacon bits 
Ham 
Roasted veggies 
Steamed broccoli or peas 

Classic American Mac n 
cheese 
White Cheddar Mac 
 
Grilled chicken 
Beef crumble 
Bacon bits 
Ham 
Roasted veggies 
Steamed broccoli or peas 

Classic American Mac n 
cheese 
White Cheddar Mac 
 
Grilled chicken 
Beef crumble 
Bacon bits 
Ham 
Roasted veggies 
Steamed broccoli or peas 

Classic American Mac n 
cheese 
White Cheddar Mac 
 
Grilled chicken 
Beef crumble 
Bacon bits 
Ham 
Roasted veggies 
Steamed broccoli or peas 

 
Grill 

 
 
Garlic French Bread 
Cheese Pizza with 
marinara dip 
Seasoned corn 
 
 

 
 
Popcorn Chicken Bowl 
*mashed potato, stuffing, 
gravy mixed veggies 
 
 
 

 
 
Classic American 
Hamburger with sweet 
potato wedges 
 
 
 

 
 
“club sandwich” pinwheel 
wraps with tator tots 
 
 
 

 
 
Bird Dog Sandwich and 
tri-tators 
*crispy chicken tenders, 
cheddar cheese and bacon on 
a hoagie 
 

 

Pizza Junction 
 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
 
Cheeseburger Pizza 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
 
Taco Pizza 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
 
Sausage pizza 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
 
Pepperoni Pizza 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
 
BBQ Chicken Pizza 

 
Grab and Go 

 
 
 
 

Deli Stop 
Always available, don’t forget 

you can preorder your 
specialty sandwich 

 
Turkey and Cheese 
sandwich, goldfish and 
string cheese 
 
 
Grilled chicken wrap 
 

 
Turkey and Cheese 
sandwich, goldfish and 
string cheese 
 
 
Grilled chicken wrap 

 
Turkey and Cheese 
sandwich, goldfish and 
string cheese 
 
 
Grilled chicken wrap 

 
Turkey and Cheese 
sandwich, goldfish and 
string cheese 

 
 
Grilled chicken wrap 

 
Turkey and Cheese 
sandwich, goldfish and 
string cheese 

 

 
Grilled chicken wrap 

**All meals include our Full Salad Bar – a variety selection of cut veggies, salad blend, whole 

and cupped fruit to round out your child’s meal selection 

 

**All meals include1 cup choice of chocolate 

  skim milk or unflavored 1% milk  

 

HOWARDS GROVE HS MENU 
Week 5 

Available: 3/10, 4/21 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Stations Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Construction 
Zone 

 
B.Y.O. 
Loaded 

Asian Bar 
 
 

Grilled chicken 
Tofu 
Roast pork 
 
Stir Fry Vegetables 
 
Rice 
Lo mein noodles 
Variety of sauces 
Fortune cookie 

Grilled chicken 
Tofu 
Roast pork 
 
Stir Fry Vegetables 
 
Rice 
Lo mein noodles 
Variety of sauces 
Fortune cookie 

Grilled chicken 
Tofu 
Roast pork 
 
Stir Fry Vegetables 
 
Rice 
Lo mein noodles 
Variety of sauces 
Fortune cookie 

Grilled chicken 
Tofu 
Roast pork 
 
Stir Fry Vegetables 
 
Rice 
Lo mein noodles 
Variety of sauces 
Fortune cookie 

Grilled chicken 
Tofu 
Roast pork 
 
Stir Fry Vegetables 
 
Rice 
Lo mein noodles 
Variety of sauces 
Fortune cookie 

 
Grill 

 
 
 
Chicken walking taco 

 
 
 
Cheese egg bite, waffle, 
hashbrown 

 
 
Classic Hamburger and 
sweet potato wedge 

 
 
Club sandwich pinwheel 
and tator tots 

 
 
Bird Dog sandwich with 
Tritators 

 

Pizza Junction 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
Sausage Pizza 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
Veggie Pizza 
   

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
Pepperoni Pizza 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
Meat Lovers 

 
 
Cheese Pizza 
 
 
Chicken Bacon Pizza 

 
Grab and Go 

 
 
 
 

Deli Stop 
Always available, don’t forget 

you can preorder your 
specialty sandwich 

Fruit and Yogurt parfait, 
granola bar and cheez its 
 
Ham and Cheese slider lunch 

Fruit and Yogurt parfait, 
granola bar and cheez its 
 
Ham and Cheese slider lunch 

Fruit and Yogurt parfait, 
granola bar and cheez its 
 
Ham and Cheese slider lunch 

Fruit and Yogurt parfait, 
granola bar and cheez its 

 
Ham and Cheese slider lunch 

Fruit and Yogurt parfait, 
granola bar and cheez its 
 
Ham and Cheese slider lunch 

** All meals include our Full Salad Bar – a variety selection of cut veggies, salad blend, whole 

and cupped fruit to round out your child’s meal selection 

 

** All meals include1 cup choice of chocolate 

  skim milk or unflavored 1% milk  

 

 

HOWARDS GROVE HS MENU 
Week 6 

Available: 3/17, 4/28 
 

 
 


